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WRITTEN QUESTION E-3451/06
by Reinhard Rack (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Raising the value limits for exemption of review copies from value added tax

With reference to a previous question (Answer E-3873/05), I now propose that the value limits for the 
exemption of review copies from value added tax, which are very out of date and therefore no longer 
correspond to current prices, should be raised.

Might it be possible for the Commission to submit proposals to this effect?


